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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
February 25, 1974

*1 Mr. Irthur B. Flythe
President

Flythe School Equipment Co., Inc.
Hwy 70 Yest
Post Office Box 12383

Baleigh, North Carolina 27605

Dear Mr. Flythe:

This office has been requested to respond to your letter in which you requested refund for general contractors licensing
for the year 1972 and 1973. I regret to advise you that there is no statutory authorization for the refund of any fees
paid in conjunction with obtaining a license from the State Licensing Board for Contractors. License fees so obtained
are deposited with the general fund of the State, and accordingly become State monies. The only method by which you
might pursue your claim would be to file a claim against the State of South Carolina for the return of any monies you
feel are owed to you by the State.

Very truly yours,

Timothy G. Quinn
Senior Assistant Attorney General
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